
CHILD SAFE UGANDA JANUARY 

PROGRES  

REPORT  2022 

Dear Friends and Partners  CSU 

Warm and sincere greetings from everyone here; hope you are all well 

Feeling delighted to share with you the first report in 2022 on the 

progress of CSU. Hope you read every bit of it.  Blessings.  

We thank the almighty God who has uplifted the covid-19 lockdown 

and all children have been allowed to go back to school and indeed 

the whole month has been dominated by the preparations through 

counseling  on both individual and group basis.  

Generally the Children have been okay and started the year with 

much excitement after the news of  opening the schools were 

announced.  



We have also held several other year opening meetings which 

include one Executive board meeting and  the management 

Committee meeting of BCH. All these  meetings were successful. 

In the picture is one of the counseling sessions to prepare the children for 

school after a very long holiday.  

An after lockdown sensitization meeting to adolescents in CSU 

program was held successfully. The purpose of the meeting was to 

prepare them for school by uplifting their morale, sensitizing them on 

healthy relationships and how to manage challenges 

Conclusion 

A big thank you to everyone  and mostly our partners  in Uganda 

and Germany. Our regular prayer is God’s abundant blessings.  We 

wish you the best as ever, in this new year 2022. 

 

Moses and Team 


